
 

CITY OF HAWTHORNE (PWS# 2010477) WATER SYSTEM 
 

 
JANUARY 31, 2024 

 
 

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 
 
TO:   THE CITY OF HAWTHORNE, ASHLEY OAKS SUBDIVISION AND THE RESERVATION 

SUBDIVISION 
 
 
 
 
THE JANUARY 26, 2024  "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" IS HEREBY 
RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE 
BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT OUR OFFICE AT 352-481- 2432 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


